
 
 
 
Dear Clyde-Savannah Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
It is hard to believe that August is here and school resumes in less than three weeks.  It 
is my pleasure to be able to extend a sincere welcome to the newest members of the 
Clyde-Savannah High School family, the Class of 2022, as well as to the returning 
sophomores, juniors and this year’s graduating seniors!  
 
As with any new school year, we have some changes. The high school schedule has 
been slightly changed and now includes an additional instructional period which is 8th 
period. Student dismissal has also been modified and students will be released at 
2:34pm. 

We are also excited to have the following staff members join us for the new school year: 

Social Studies – Mr. O’Sullivan 
Math – Mrs. Bechard 
 
Parents will have the ability to regularly check their child’s progress on-line. The new 
parent portal is available so please visit the school district webpage for information. You 
will also find the latest district news, information, an interactive calendar, sports 
schedules, lunch menus, and more on the district website at www.clydesavannah.org. 
 
As always, my door is open so please let me know any areas of concern that you have 
with your child or the school.  It is important that we do not let any concerns linger, as 
many of these concerns can often be corrected if they are addressed early on.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (315) 902-3050 or email me at 
craig.pawlak@clydesavannah.org. 
 
I thank you for your support and cooperation in the past, and I value its continuation into 
the future.  Our ability to provide your child with the best possible education is 
dependent on the communication, cooperation, and support that we provide each 
other.   
 
I hope you enjoy the remainder of the summer, and I am looking forward to the return of 
our students on Wednesday, September 5, 2018. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig Pawlak 

 
 OVER 

http://www.emsisd.com/News.htm
https://www.astihosted.com/ems/calendar/Calendar/Parent/Cal_Par_Top.asp
http://www.emsisd.com/lunchmenu.htm
http://www.clydesavannah.org/
mailto:craig.pawlak@clydesavannah.org


Mission Statement: 
The mission of the Clyde-Savannah High School is to provide college and career 
preparation learning opportunities that ensure each student is developing the skills and 
strategies needed to achieve excellence and become respectful, responsible citizens of 
a global society. 
 
Vision Statement: 
Clyde-Savannah High School will be a rigorous, dynamic and supportive learning 
environment that graduates responsible, innovative and productive citizens with 
academic, life and career skills through collaboration among parents, community and a 
highly qualified staff implementing curriculum that challenges and prepares students for 
a 21st century world. 

 
 
 
 
 

Save The Date: 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
Thursday, October 18 @ 6pm 

 

 


